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October 31, 2000 
 
Claim and filing fee filed by Plaintiff.  Amount of Claim: 
$Unspecified.  

November 21, 2000 
 

Copy of Claim forwarded to attorney for Defendant and Chief Deputy 
Attorney General.  ANSWER DUE FROM DEFENDANT December 21, 2000.  
 November 29, 2000 
 
Acceptance of Service of Claim received from attorney for Defendant. 
 Receipt of same acknowledged by attorney for Defendant November 
28,2000.  
 November 30, 2000 
 
Letter received from attorney for Defendant requesting a thirty (30) 
day extension of time, until January 23, 2001, in which to respond 
to Plaintiff’s Claim.  Copy forwarded to Plaintiff by attorney for 
Defendant.  
 December 1, 2000 
 
Letter forwarded to attorney for Defendant, with copy to Plaintiff, 
granting Defendant’s request for a thirty (30) day extension of time, 
until January 23, 2001, in which to respond to Plaintiff’s Claim.  
 December 5, 2000 
 
Acceptance of Service of Claim received from Chief Deputy Attorney 
General.  Receipt of same acknowledged by Chief Deputy Attorney 
General November 22, 2000.  
 February 20, 2001 
 
Praecipe to Discontinue Action filed by Plaintiff.    
 February 23, 2001 
 
The Board made the following Order: “AND NOW, this 23rd day of 
February, 2001, upon receipt of a Praecipe to Discontinue Action, 
requesting the Board to ‘...discontinue the above-captioned action, 
with prejudice’, executed by Dennis F. Casey, III, President, on 
behalf of Plaintiff, Dennis F. Casey, Inc., and docketed with this 
Board under dated of February 20, 2001, it is ORDERED and DIRECTED 
that the above-captioned matter be marked ‘settled, ended and 
discontinued with prejudice’.”  Copy forwarded to Plaintiff and 
attorney for Defendant.  
 
 February 27, 2001 
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Acceptance of Service of Order dated February 23, 2001 received from 
attorney for Defendant.  Receipt of same acknowledged by attorney 
for Defendant February 26, 2001.  
 March 12, 2001 
 
Acceptance of Service of Order dated February 23, 2001 received from 
Plaintiff.  Receipt of same acknowledged by Plaintiff March 5, 2001.  
 


